Let’s Start the Bottle Campaign

This initiative was proposed by SDG 14 Lead Team and implemented in coordination with the
College of Education Parents Teachers and Community Association and College Student
Council. This aims to reduce the plastic waste pollution in the campus. In addition, this also
aims to reduce marine pollution. The practice of refilling bottles reduces the plastic waste in the
ocean.

‘the Bottle

Refilling bottles reduces the
amount of plastic waste in
the ocean
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